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7th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to the Skipjacks!

This letter contains some important information for the start of the year.

Book Bags
Book bags will be checked on THURSDAYS. Pupils will be able to choose a book from the book corner to take home. This is to promote reading for pleasure and you may need to assist your child with reading their chosen story. Please make sure the reading record is signed every time you read with your child. This should be at least three times a week.
 
P.E.
P.E. will take place on MONDAY afternoon. Please can you send your child to school with their PE kit to change into. Please ensure that your child has appropriate clothes and footwear for this day. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Topics

Below are the topics we will be covering this half term:

	[bookmark: _Hlk113429671]Maths
	Place value, addition and subtraction

	Literacy
	Narratives 
Diary – comparing characters 

	Topic 
	Ancient Greeks
Beliefs about God 

	Science
	Classifying Animals and Humans

	Computing
	Evaluating Digital Content

	Art
	Montages



I look forward to working with you and your child this year!

Yours sincerely,
 	
Richard
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